
PLANNING COMMISSION VACANCY
The City of Cologne is accepting applications from residents interested in an appointment to fill an open position on the Planning Commission. This position is renewed annually. Interested parties may apply in person at the City Offices, 1211 Village Parkway, Cologne, MN or by submitting the application form found at www.colognemn.com via email to the City Administrator, Michelle Morrison at michellem@colognemn.com. Applications will be accepted until Wednesday, January 31st, with tentative interviews to take place on Friday February 2nd.   Position open until filled.
